
Sub: Postponement of Walk in interview for Production Assistant 

(On Visiting Basis) to be held on July 22, 2024, vide Advt. 
published on 8th July 2024. 
 

Due to some administrative compliances the walk in interview for 
Production Assistant on visiting Basis scheduled on July 22, 2024 vide 

above referred notice is hereby postponed till further notice.   
 

  

 
  
Chairperson (CMT) 

 
 

• Web Administrator: to upload on the University website  

• PA to VC: for information 

 


